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33611 .pdf 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing. As a convenience, we have forwarded your letter to our Division oflndustry Development & Market 
Analysis (IDM). For further information, please contact IDM/Jeff Bates at (850) 413-6538. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.tl.us 
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John Rossi 

55 Water Street, 32nd Floor  
New York, NY 10041 

(T) 516-302-7623 
jrossi@mettel.net 

 
 

July 25, 2023 
 

Adam J. Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
 

Re:  Metropolitan Telecommunications of Florida, Inc. d/b/a MetTel  
        Withdrawal of Florida Price List No. 2 
 
Dear Mr. Teitzman: 
 
Effective July 1, 2023, MetTel ceased billing for Switched Access services.  Rate 
reductions, mandated by the FCC over the last number of years, have reduced switched 
access rates to a level where it is no longer economical to continue billing for these 
services.  Calls originating from and terminating to MetTel end users will continue to be 
completed normally by the underlying ILEC from whom MetTel purchases end user 
lines. 
 
Consequently, MetTel respectfully requests withdrawal of Florida Price List No. 2 in its 
entirety. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
       

Respectfully submitted, 
 

        /s/ John Rossi 
       

John Rossi 
Regulatory Analyst 

 
 
 
 
cc: S. Sullivan, VP Product Management and Regulatory Affairs 




